September 10, 2010
Dear Friends,

As I previously wrote to you, we are hoping that by Christmas 2010 we will have
available a "devotional-style" book about refugees whose lives have been
transformed by Jesus in Athens. We hope that this book will ENCOURAGE you about
what God is doing among the nations (especially among Muslims), and we hope that
this project will GENERATE MONEY BACK INTO REFUGEE MINISTRY.

The book's FINAL EDIT has just been completed, and the editor is WAITING to be
paid so we can receive it back from her, and begin the publishing process!! That's
the good news.

The bad news is that her fee is $800 (which is a great deal for a professional edit of a
book this size). Although we initially had $1,000 pledged for this project, we have
currently only received $350 from a fellow missionary. The total project will cost
about $4,500, which we trust will pay for itself and then generate income into
refugee ministry.

Can you help? Will you help? You can invest any amount to help us get this project
off the ground by making out a check to International Teams and sending to:

International Teams, 411 W. River Rd., Elgin, IL. 60123, or you can give online at:

https://wwws.iteams.org/give/

In either case, please indicate that your designation is for: THE ATHENS BOOK
PROJECT

THANK YOU FOR HELPING US ENCOURAGE THE PEOPLE OF GOD AND BRING
MORE FROM THE NATIONS INTO HIS FAMILY!

Grateful,

Scott McCracken

Scott & Vicki McCracken

Tel: (30) 210-65-28-191
scott.mccracken@iteams.org

http://vimeo.com /1207537 (ministry video)
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Nj8YotW2R3U
http://elliebomccracken.blogspot.com
http://refminathens.blogspot.com (refugee stories)




JOIN THE BLASTOFF NETWORK:
http://my.blastoffnetwork.com/welcome/




